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Aloha Kehalani Community Association Homeowners, 
 
As you are aware, the main collector roads and internal subdivision roads in Kehalani have not 
been dedicated to the County by the builder developers. The current Master Developer, RCFC 
Kehalani, LLC, through its development manager Dowling Co., Inc., has been working over 8 years 
to seek road dedication to Maui County.  We have been informed that the Maui County Council 
Water & Infrastructure Committee will be taking up this resolution on May 12, 2025. 
 
The Kehalani Community Association Board of Directors support the dedication of the collector 
roads to Maui County and is asking that our homeowners support the dedication of the primary 
collector roadways. In addition to providing access for its residents, the collector roadways within 
Kehalani are open to the public, serving Puʻu Kukui Elementary School and the Countyʻs Kehalani 
Mauka Park.  Dedication of the roadways means that the maintenance costs related to the roads 
will be borne by the County and not the members of the Kehalani Community Association.     
 
All of the collector roadways of Kehalani were contructed to County standards, however 
standards havechanged since they were constructed, so dedication now requires approval by the 
Maui County Council. 
 
Council Member Tom Cook’s Water and Infrastructure (WAI) Committee will be hearing 
Resolution No. 25-86, to accept the dedication of the roadways on MONDAY, MAY 12, 2025. 
 
Please submit written testimony in support of Resolution No. 25-86. The Resolution is available 
for review on the Kehalani Association website.  
 
E-MAIL: WAI.committee@mauicounty.us 
 
MAIL: WAI Committee, Maui County Council 

200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

 
 
Thank you in advance for your support regarding this matter.  
 
 
Kehalani Community Association 
Board of Directors  
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